
February	27,	2017	

The	Hills	of	Childress	Creek	HOA	Meeting	for	Annual	BBQ	

Board	members	present:	

Scott	Bowers	President,	Bubba	Galvan-VP,	Dod	Moore-Secretary,	Rick	Hines,	Brett	Evins,	and	Will	Gibbs	

Annual	BBQ-April	22	

• Mowing-JT	Thompson	
• Tent	setup-Andrew	
• Bounce	House-Scott	
• Food-Bubba,	Brett,	Jerod,	and	Will	
• Drinks-Scott	
• Music-Drew	
• Tables	and	Chairs-Will	
• Cups	and	Plates-Don	
• Sides	and	Desserts-Pot	luck	
• Port	o	Johns	and	trash-	Rick	

Dod	Moore	resigned	from	the	board.		Recommended	Matt	Hedrick	take	the	seat	that	Dod	is	resigning.			

The	next	meeting	will	be	right	before	the	Annual	BBQ	on	April	22	


